
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are delighted to announce that local employer MJOS Group will be presenting an 
information evening on Thursday April 3rd at 6.45pm. The talk aims to educate students and 
parents on the various career paths within the construction, mechanical, and renewable energy 
sectors, as well as apprenticeship opportunities.  

Presentation outline:  

- MJOS Group Introduction  
- Career & Apprenticeship opportunities – Roles available, career progression, and real-

life examples from team members  
- Alternative pathways beyond school – Exploring non-traditional routes into 

construction and the steps to starting an apprenticeship  
- Industry demand and future opportunities – Growing demand for skilled trades with 

the SEAI’s target of retrofitting 500,000 homes by 2030, offering strong job security  

Interactive stands & Q&A:  

- Following the presentation, students and parents can engage with managers, 
apprentices, and skilled workers from the MJOS Group to gain insights and ask 
questions 

We look forward to attending and engaging with students who are considering their next steps 
after school.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for students and parents to gain a deeper insight into 
apprenticeship opportunities in the construction industry and we would encourage all students 
who are considering apprenticeships post school along with their parents to attend.  

Kind Regards, 

 

Michael McDonagh 

Principal 

 


